
March 2021

Senior Students

COVID 19 



Some reminders before we return...



● Wash your hands thoroughly using soap and 
water. 

● If you are unable to access soap & water, please 
use sanitizer. 

● Hand sanitizing stations are set up all around 
the school. It is important that you use them 
upon entering and exiting a classroom/the 
building



● Don’t forget, only TWO 
people are permitted into 
bathrooms at any one time. 

● Please wait your turn if 
there are others inside



● Your base classrooms still apply. Please ensure that you do 
not move the furniture as they are spaced at 1m distance 
(shoulder to shoulder) 



● We encourage you to 
go outside at break 
and lunch times. Get 
some fresh air. 

● But please DO NOT 
congregate in large 
crowds and respect 
the social distance 
guidelines



● Wear a mask 
correctly  AT ALL 
TIMES when inside 
the building. 

● You should not 
touch or pull at your 
mask once you have 
it fixed in place. 



● We ask that you adhere to Public Health advice AT ALL TIMES. 

 

● Please ensure that you have all the necessary equipment as it is not 
advisable that you share pens/pencils etc…

● If you feel in anyway unwell whilst in school, please inform a member 
of staff immediately. DO NOT WAIT until break or lunch time. 

● If you feel unwell before coming to school, PLEASE STAY AT HOME. 



● The school has been cleaned and desks will be wiped using anti-viral 

spray at the end of each class. 

● There is no harm in having your own personal bottle of hand 

sanitiser with you in your bag. 


